
Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
  

The Early Learning Coalition of the Emerald Coast (ELC) announces the following 
meeting, scheduled on Friday, May 27, 2022 at 8:00 am at 1130 N Eglin Pkwy, 
Shalimar, Florida, 32579, has been canceled. We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 
 


